
_______________________________________________ 
 
 

“Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your 
good works and give glory to your Father who is in heaven.” 

(Mt 5:16) 
 

_______________________________________________ 
 

  
 
Hi all,  
 
The 5th Youth Rosary Rally will take place this year on Sat 10th 
November. This is a great opportunity to witness to our faith. We have 
10,000 rosaries and specially designed leaflets to distribute, a 
thousand rosaries and balloons and lots more. There are very many 
people out there living in a spiritual darkness who have not heard the 
Good News in any meaningful way. There are many people struggling 
with their faith who will be encouraged by seeing young people 
publicly witness to the saving love of Jesus Christ. In these times  
when the faith is under such attack we need as many people as 
possible to come out on the street and evangelise. Let us joyfully 
celebrate what we have been given and share it with others. 
Remember Pope John Paul II's words of encouragement: 
 

"Do not be afraid!....Launch out into the deep." 
  
For those who can make it on the Sat there will be Mass at 9am in the 
Blessed Sacrament Chapel on Bachelors Walk then registration 
afterwards in the Hall. A number of groups will have tables around the 
Spire and North Earl St  which can be use as a base for groups of 
people that go out evangelising. There will also be music from a 
platform on Nth Earl St from 11am until 4.30pm. For those who might 
find the idea of evangelising on the street a little too daunting, there 
are plenty of other jobs that need doing, like blowing up and tying the 
balloons, bringing materials to the tables and making sure there well 
supplied, making the tea and organising the kitchen area and many 
more. Will email next week a sheet with helpful tips on what to say.  
  
At 4.30pm there will be a Rosary Procession from Nth Earl St to 
Clarendon St Church where John Pridmore will give a talk at 5.15pm. 
We will conclude with Sunday Vigil Mass followed by rosary and 
benediction.  



  
On the day we will need people to do hours of adoration. Also if 
anyone can afford it could they (or there prayer group) get a novena 
of Masses said for conversions on the day. 
  
This Friday 2nd of November there will be a meeting in Aras Treasa 
Clarendon Street at 7pm for those wishing to get involved with the 
organising side of things. All are welcome.. 
 
Please contact me if your group would like to man a table. We still 
need financial help so if you would like to make a donation or know 
someone who might our account number is on the Rosary Rally Poster 
(see attachment).  
  
Please forward this email on to as many people as you can 
  
God bless  
  
Kevin 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
 


